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Comments: I am writing in opposition to the proposal for additional disbursed camping within Chafee County.

My family has had property in Alpine for over 40 years .

Our property is on CR 292.

We do not need extra traffic on 162 or CR292 or people camping along these roads up to St. Elmo and

surrounding areas.

There is already fire risk due to illegal campers that camp along or off the roads and have fires.  

Also garbage and damage that they do.

Please do not allow this to happen.

 


